

Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation, Inc.

P.O. Box 1489 ~ Tallahassee, FL 32308 (800) 558-0218 ~ (850) 410-7200

February 18, 2021

Inspector General John A. Carey Palm Beach County, Office of the Inspector General 100 South Australian Avenue West Palm Beach, Florida 33406

Dear Inspector General Carey:

Congratulations!

We are pleased to inform you the Palm Beach County, Office of the Inspector General has met the required standards to become reaccredited by the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement Accreditation.

Your reaccredited status is official as of this date and will remain in effect for a period of three years. Compliance with any future standards approved by the Commission that may be applicable to your department is part of maintaining your accredited status.

You and your agency are to be commended for your continued diligence, professionalism, and commitment in maintaining this highest recognition among Florida's inspector general community.

We look forward to working with you and your agency in your continuous pursuit of excellence. On behalf of the Commission, we extend our thanks for your participation and congratulations on a job well done!

Sincerely,

Danielle Terrell Executive Director

Danelle Terkelle